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Welcome to the May Newsletter. 

We are often asked “when is the best time to sit a mock test?” …… the simple answer is as early as possible.  

The sooner children are exposed to the test environment, the sooner they can focus on their ability rather 

than worry about the environment. Please don’t leave it too late. 

Our next test on the 18th May, offers  the first BIG HALL experience, with over 100 children taking the test.  

This is the last mock before the SW Herts Consortium registration closes, so if parents are unsure which 

tests to register for, this is a good opportunity to explore other options, such as the music test. 

We are pleased to be extending our helping hand. To help children that may need extra time, a smaller 

room, we are offering a limited number of places at some of our events. We ran our first event in April with 

some very positive feedback. 

We are offering a full programme of events over the coming months and over the summer to support your 

child’s preparation. Please book early.  

We hope you find this newsletter helpful,  

We look forward to seeing you soon. 

Andrew & Gill 
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SW Herts 11+  Registration is now open, closes 14th June. 

 If you want your child (Yr 5) to take the SW Herts, 11+ tests you will need to register on 

the  SW Herts website.   

Parents should use the following link and read the “How to register” document which 

explains the process. http://www.swhertsschools.org.uk/ 

If your child currently receives additional support, you will need to obtain a letter of 

support from their school by the 14th June. See SW Herts website for details. 

Mock Tests  (next mock 18th May) 
MTT offer a full range of mock tests, giving students the experience of a test environment. 

Every year we have parents state, “we wish we had found you sooner”. Please don’t leave 

it too late. 

  VR & Maths 
 GL Assessment multiple choice format giving children a real exam experience. Papers are 

scanned and parents receive detailed reports, showing scores, ranking and test analysis 
and peer comparisons.  We run 10 different mock tests. 

 
 Big Hall Experience. Last few spaces available. 
As from the 18th May, all our mock tests will be held in a main exam hall giving children 
the opportunity to experience a real test experience.  Last mock test before the SW Herts 
registration closes 
 
Don’t loose points for bad marks 
MTT are pleased to offer a real test experience with multiple choice answer sheets 
requiring students to put a horizontal line. For some this may appear easy, however 
students may lose points for poorly marked papers. MTT highlight bad marks as part of 
the Paper Review. 

  
 Paper Reviews – Learning from mistakes 
 Paper Reviews offer a constructive opportunity for students to review their papers, to 
learn from their mistakes working with their parents.  
 
Book a paper review to help your child Review, Refine, Learn , Improve. 

 
SW Herts Mock Music Test 
Mock Music Tests provide an introduction to sitting the SW Herts Music exam. (Stage 1.) 
Unlike the academic test, children need to learn to listen careful, and not be distracted by 
the environment or others taking the test.  
 
Only by sitting a mock test in an exam hall offers this valued experience. 
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 Special consideration  

 To support children who may need or have Special Consideration requirements, such as 

a smaller room,  extra time, we are offering 3 opportunities for students to experience 

sitting a Mock Test in the smaller room environment with extra time and special 

considerations taken into account. if parents are unsure if their child requires this service, 

please contact us to discuss. 

 

   Summer 22nd July – 16th August – Queens school – Mon – Fri 10am -12.00 

To support families and students over the summer holidays, we offer a range of classes 

catering for the Secondary Transfer Test (11+).  

 For students currently attending MTT Classes, the following is in line with our structured 

programme allowing students to continue their studies with us. 

 Summer school – tutoring classes covering VR and Maths for both Yr. 4 & Yr5. Informal, 

interactive classes, catering for all abilities 

 Summer Courses - Confidence building 2 day summer course, offering students the 

opportunity to refine and improve test techniques 

 Revision & Prep –(19th -22nd Aug) High energy sessions, aimed at blowing away the 

summer holiday cobwebs, preparing students for the actual 

  

Online booking To book a place at any of our events, please visit our secure booking system on the 

following link. https://www.mocktransfertests.co.uk/event-booking-online/ 

 10 % discount when you book and pay for 3 or more events at the same time. 
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